
June 30, 2016 

 

 

 A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Thursday, 

June 30, 2016, at 2:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, New 

York. 

 

Members Present:  Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 

    Charles D. Snyder  Councilman 

    James J. Bach   Supervisor 

 

Absent/Excused:  Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman    

    Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman 

 

      

 Supervisor Bach opened the special meeting at 2:00 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to 

the Flag.   

  

             Supervisor Bach moved to authorize and instruct the Town 

Attorney to prepare a purchase agreement for the Aurora Senior Center and 

former East Aurora Fire Hall (575 Oakwood Ave.) to present to the Village 

of East Aurora.  Seconded by Councilman Snyder.  Upon a vote being 

taken:  ayes – three           noes – none                                   Motion carried. 

 

              Councilwoman Friess moved to adjourn at 2:10 p.m.; seconded by 

Councilman Snyder.  Upon a vote being taken:  ayes – three      noes – none                                            

                                                                                                 Motion carried. 
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Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 


